
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This will be our final bulletin this half term. We will not be setting 

spellings or homework for the holiday but please read with your child 

every day. (There are still spellings for the final week of half term) 

The week after half term we will have parent consultation evenings. 

We look forward to talking to you in person. Details about how to sign up, will follow 

shortly. Thank you 

CLIC learn its: 
8 + 3 = 11 
9 + 3 = 12 
7 + 4 = 11 
8 + 4 = 12 

 
Spelling: these are the list of words children will be tested on Friday, 25th October: 
knight, knee, knot, knife, knock, know, knapsack, knowledge, other, does 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. If these sheets are not already in their homework wallets, please 

make sure that they are returned with their names on. Children don’t necessarily recognise 

their own work and we find it difficult to identify who’s work it is if it is not named. Thank 

you.   

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   
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